
HERMISTON CITY COUNCIL 

Work Session  July 27, 2020 

 
Mayor Drotzmann called the work session meeting to order at 6:00pm. Present were Councilors Hardin, 

Gutierrez, Smith, Myers, Primmer, Davis, McCarthy, and Barron. Staff members in attendance were City 

Manager Byron Smith, City Attorney Gary Luisi, Assistant City Manager Mark Morgan, Chief Edmiston, 

Finance Director Mark Krawczyk, Planning Director Clint Spencer, Zoning Clerk Heather LaBeau, and City 

Recorder Lilly Alarcon-Strong. 

 

League of Oregon Cities (LOC) Legislative Priorities 

City Manager Smith presented the Council with the 26 items as listed and detailed in section 11-D in the 

agenda packet that the LOC Legislative Policy Committees put forth. The Council is asked to select 4 

legislative priorities that the intergovernmental staff of LOC will focus on and advocate for with the state 

legislature. 

  

After review and discussion, the Council unanimously agreed that items A, U, Q, B, & E, with B & E being 

quite similar, should be selected. 

 

Mayor Drotzmann adjourned the work session at 6:50pm and stated the City Council would take a short 

break and convene the regular City Council meeting at 7:00pm. 


